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Hello everyone,

We hope that this newsletter finds you and your family healthy and safe. October is when we typically have our Annual Meeting however with continued Covid concerns this years’ meeting has been cancelled.

Your current Board members will continue to serve until such a time that in person meetings can safely reconvene.

We are available to answer any questions that you may have by contacting Vicki at Premier using the information below. The 2022 budget and financial information will be sent in November with the 2022 coupons.
 
Other news

A special thanks goes out to retiring Board member Jana Bisch for your years of service to the Ravine at Timbers’ Edge community. 

Sam Hickman and his painting crew are not available to complete their annual round of paining due to labor issues. They are committed to returning next spring to complete the next phase of work.

Other typical fall maintenance projects will be completed within the next few months. Those include gutter cleaning, minor landscape improvements and fall property clean-up.


Best regards,
Your  Board of Managers
Premier Property Management
P.O. Box 1016  Milford, OH  45150
513-843-0310
premierproperty_mgmt@yahoo.com

image1.wmf

